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DATE: Wednesday September 16, 2020 
 
TIME: 7:00 p.m. 
 
PLACE: Remote Meeting held via Electronic Participation 
  
FILE: Public Meeting for Proposed 2021 User Fees and Charges By-law 
 
MEMBERS:   Mayor James Seeley – Chair 
 Councillor Sara Bailey 
 Councillor Matthew Bulmer 
 Councillor Jessica Goyda 
 Councillor John Sepulis  
  
The Chair called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and remarked the purpose of this Public Meeting is 
to inform and provide the public with the opportunity to ask questions, or to express views with 
respect to the proposed 2021 User Fees and Charges By-law. The members of Council are here to 
observe and listen to the publics’ comments; however, Council will not make any decisions this 
evening. 
 
Presentations: 
 
Mary Hasan, Director of Finance/Treasurer for the Township presented the following information:  
 

• Where do Township revenues come from? 
• Why do we collect user fees? 
• What changes are being proposed for 2021? 
• Feedback from the public. 

 
The Chair, requested if there was anyone in attendance that wished to express their views on the 
proposed 2021 User Fees and Charges By-law. 
 
Questions/Comments:  
 
No attendees present wished to express their views on the proposed 2021 User Fees and Charges By-
law 
 
Adjournment:  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:11 p.m. 
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